
MISSIONS ON THE MOVE 
 

Your Missions Team continues to support our various projects during this challenging time. 
In the last couple of months, we have partnered with various agencies to host two food drives supporting 
Family Assistance Ministries and South County Outreach.  Thousands of pounds of non-perishable foods 
were donated by our community and the LNPC congregation. 
 
Our FAM food distribution is now open serving our community on the second and fourth Thursday of the 
month.  This project is done safely as a drive-thru process in the LNPC parking lot.  Our numbers are 
increasing, and clients must pre-order ahead of date. Some of our team members are also working at the 
FAM warehouse pre-packaging our orders. 
 
Our Hands of Grace monthly dinner to the homeless continues and our team is getting ready to support 
this program for a Thanksgiving meal. 
 
Friendship Shelter is now supported by certain food items which can be prepared at the shelter.  The Bag 
Ladies continue to support this endeavor and look forward to packing bagged lunches in the future. 
 
The Missions team is exploring ways to support Holiday events such as Camp Pendleton Angels Flying 
and Operation Christmas Child. Contributions to our designated projects such as School Outreach, 
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance continue to be implemented.   
 
We are blessed to be doing this work in God’s name and thank you all for your support.  If you would like 
to help the Missions Team in our various projects please contact Cassandra Ondryas 
mamacassa@me.com. 
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